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Dear County Supervisors,

I am a resident and a homeowner in Green Point for nearly two years.  I live at 16 Guisela Court.  I have attended
many of these meetings regarding Black Point/Green Point and it is very obvious to me that these two lovely
areas of Novato have very little in common.  I am very familiar with the latest draft community plan and feel it
does not do justice to the two very different areas, nor indeed benefits Green Point.  Quite the contrary.  

Therefore, I support Green Point to be separated from Black Point and let Green Point develop and nurture it's
own community plan.

Sincerely,
Ann-Therese O'Neill
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